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(Subject: Pirate Park Turf Repairs
 
 

 

Noosaville, Gympie Terrace Garden bed 

retaining wall upgrade and turf repairs. 
 

Project summary

Council staff will soon commence garden 
bed upgrades and turf repairs next to 
Pirate Park on Gympie Terrace, 
Noosaville.
 

Duration of work  

Work is scheduled to commence on the  

22 October 2024 with completion expected by 

the 1st of November 2024, subject to weather 

and construction conditions. 

 

The work will be undertaken during the day 

between the hours of 6.30am and 6.30pm.

Disruptions to traffic and the 

public

Efforts will be made to minimise traffic 

disruptions, but some parking areas and 

vehicle access may be temporarily impacted 

by the works.

The work will be undertaken between 

6.30am and 6.30pm

Your patience during this project is 

appreciated.

 

 

Further information 

Please contact Noosa council if you have any 

questions 07 5329 6500. 

Extent of work area is marked below: 

mailto:mail@noosa.qld.gov.au

